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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to inform that the company The Sreekrishna Construction situated at 1746, Netaji Subhash Road,

Ward no. 32, Kolkata. We have mentioned below our previous project details-

September,2OlT

March, 2018

For The Sreekrishna Construction

FOT THE SREEKRISHNA CONSTRUCTIOT.I'--4l"&--}*z
PARTNER

Partner

Project Status


